
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of October 21, 2024

“[W]hoever wishes to become great among you must be your servant, and 
whoever wishes to be first among you must be your slave.” Mark 10:43b-44

Almighty God, help us to serve the needs of others, for the sake of Jesus Christ 
who suffered and died that we may live. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (10/21) 
6:30PM REVELATION BIBLE STUDY 

TUESDAY (10/22)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
11:15AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

WEDNESDAY (10/23) 
3:30PM KIDZ CLUB & 7/8 GRADE 
CONFIRMATION 
6:00PM BELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 
6:30PM 9TH GRADE CONFIRMA-
TION 
7:00PM CHOIR REHEARSAL 
7:30PM SR. HIGH YOUTH GROUP 
	
THURSDAY (10/24)  
6:30PM D&E MEETING 

FRIDAY (10/25) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SUNDAY (10/27) 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM FELLOWSHIP HOUR & 
SUNDAY SCHOOL  
10:30AM MISSION BRUNCH

Last week — In review
Sunday, October 21 we worshiped at 9:30am. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon, ‘‘A 
Full-Service Life’’, with a text from Mark 10:35-45. To read a full copy of the sermon, 
please visit our website at wwwfederatedff.org.

A congregational meeting was held after worship to discuss changes being made by 
the Board of Pensions of the Presbyterian Church (USA) to medical coverage rates 
for pastors and dependents.

The annual pie social was held after worship in the fellowship hall by the Fellowship 
Committee. All proceeds will go to the Federated Local Mission Fund. 

This week — Looking ahead
Help with hurricane relief efforts:
Federated members have two opportunities to contribute to relief efforts for the 
thousands impacted by Hurricanes Helene and Miilton.

First, we are supporting Church World Service in its collection of clean-up buckets 
filled with essential home recovery supplies. Also, we are accepting donations for 
hurricane relief efforts by our two denominations, PCUSA and UCC.

Through Nov. 24, you’ll find envelopes marked “Hurricane Relief” in the church 
pews. To contribute to denominational fundraising efforts, put your donation in 
the Hurricane Relief envelope; make your check payable to Federated Church with 
“hurricane relief” on the memo line.

If you’d like to assemble a cleanup bucket, the desired supplies are listed in the 
Hurricane Relief pamphlet available in the church pews or in the church office. (The 
estimated cost of filling a clean-up bucket is $78.) If you would prefer to make a 
donation toward the project, make your check payable to Federated Church and put 
it in the Hurricane Relief envelope with “cleanup bucket” on the memo line. We will 
use donations to assemble cleanup buckets. 

Wednesday youth activities are back at Federated this Wednesday, October 23. A 
bus will be at Kennedy School for transportation. Please look for Pastor Doug as he 
will be waiting at the bus. Snack will be served and supper at 5:30pm.

Prayer requests
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